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JUL 18 2000
DENR SPECIAL ORDER
No. 2000 - 727

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZING CONCERNED DENR PERSONNEL TO
ATTEND CEP MID-YEAR CONSULTATIVE MEETING
AND SITE CROSS-VISIT ON AUGUST 17-18, 2000 AT L’
FISHER HOTEL, BACOLOD CITY.

In order to improve the initiatives conducted towards an LGU-based Integrated
Coastal Management, the Coastal Environment Program, through its Coordinating Office,
will conduct a Mid-Year Consultative Meeting and Site Cross-Visit on August 17-18,
2000 at the L’ Fisher Hotel, Bacolod City. The following are authorized to attend:

Central Office
Dir. Medel P. Lim Suan, Ph.D. - SPWIEMD
Dir. Florendo B. Barangan - CEPCO
Dir. Eustaquito Tandug - CRMP
Mrs. Lidinila N. Concepcion - CEPCO
Mr. Emiliano B. Ramoran - CEPCO
Ms. Cynthia Leonin - PDED
Ms. Cecille Mendoza - PPD
Regional Office
CEP Program Managers - All Regions except CAR
Secretariat

Melody Ann L. Malano
Joselito D. Magat
Cristy B. Gempes

Minutes of the meeting will be submitted to the Office of the Secretary through
the HRMS Director, fifteen days after the conduct of the activity.

Expenses incurred in the conduct of the meeting and site cross-visit shall be
charged against the CEPCO and shall be subject to the usual accounting and auditing

rules and regulations. Travelling expenses of all participants shall be charged against
their respective offices.

This Order shall take effect for the purpose herein specified.

Secretary

| Grow a Tree for Legacy






